
 
 

August 22, 2022 

NOTICE 
 
On behalf of CWEIA’s Board of Directors, notice is hereby given, the Cree 
Women of Eeyou Istchee Association (CWEIA) will have its 16th Annual General 
Assembly on September 23 & 24, 2022 in Sennettere, Quebec. 
 
CWEIA requires that each Local Women Association (LWA) send four (4) 
delegates to include the Local President, Elder Representative, Youth 
Representative, and a 4th delegate.  The selection of the delegates will be 
up to each Local Women’s Association.   Please note CWEIA will offer travel 
compensation for two (2) vehicles, car-pooling is recommended. 
 
Other members are welcome to join the AGA but at their own expense.  The 
same will apply to other Entities and observers outside the community, they 
are welcome to attend, but will need to take care of all their own travel 
logistic and accommodation. 
 
In order to prepare meals and lodging logistics accordingly, we ask that all 
registration forms be submitted no later than September 8, 2023.   
 

For more information, please contact your LWA President or 
Vincent Georgekish, Communications & Events Coordinator at 

communications@cweia.ca or 819-282-6597 
 
 

      
Charlotte Ottereyes 

President 


